
Announcements 
 

 

 
The flowers on the Altar  

are given by Sharon and Chris Spencer 
in memory of James Higgins 

 
 
SERVING THIS WEEK – 19th Sunday after Pentecost – October 20 

Altar Guild:  Virginia Smith, Priscilla Angelo   Assisting Minister:  Carl Lozy    
Ushers:  Scott Chappelle, Volunteers Needed    Acolyte:                   Reader:  

Stephany Laurent    Communion Assistants:  Cindy Cote, Volunteers Needed     
 

 SERVING THIS WEEK – Reformation Sunday – October 27 

Altar Guild:   Stephany Laurent, Bob Laurent  Assisting Minister: Mark Cheney 
  Ushers:  Scott Chappelle, Volunteers Needed    Acolyte:                    Reader:   
Marie Grist   Communion Assistants:   Cindy Cote, Susan Horsch, Volunteers 
Needed     

                                              THIS WEEK AT PILGRIM 
 

Today  10/20     8:00 a.m.  Holy Communion 
       9:15 a.m.  Sunday School  
                9:30 a.m.  Holy Communion 
Monday  10/21          10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
       7:00 p.m.  NA Meeting 
       7:00 p.m.  Aramaic Lord’s Prayer Meeting 
Tuesday 10/22 10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
       6:30 p.m.  Confirmation Leader Planning 
          (no class) 
       7:00 p.m.  Handbell Rehearsal 
Wednesday  10/23 10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
     10:00 a.m.  Food Pantry 
       7:00 p.m.  Choir Rehearsal 
Thursday 10/24 10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
       1:15 p.m.  Aramaic Lord’s Prayer Meeting 
Friday  10/25 10:00 a.m.  AA Meeting 
       7:00 p.m.  NA Meeting 

 
 



 

 

Next week, Reformation Sunday, October 27, we present our pledges to 
God.  We will worship together at one service at 9:00 a.m., followed by a potluck 
brunch with a time of fellowship and our Special Congregational Meeting. 
 

 

This week the Food Pantry is requesting donations of pasta and sauce.  The 
Pilgrim Food Pantry's vision is that nobody go without the necessary food for 
themselves and their families. This is made possible through our generous partners 
(especially Trader Joe’s and Big Lots) that donate food and you, our Pilgrim 
congregation.  Please place your donations in the basket in the hallway by the 
entrance to church.  You can also call the church office at 739-2937 to make 
arrangements to drop off any donations you may have.   Thank you for your 
generosity. 

 
 

 

Handbell Rehearsals are on Tuesdays at 7:00 p.m. 

Choir Rehearsals are on Wednesday nights at 7:00 p.m. 
New singers are always welcome. 

 

Please speak to Denis Brunelle, Minister of Music, should you have any questions. 

 
 

Shut-In Communion Visits 
If you know of someone unable to attend church services who would like to receive 
communion at home, please contact us at 401-739-2937 or by email at 
parishasst@pilgrimlutheranri.org.  A member of the Eucharistic Ministry will 
contact you to arrange a visit. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:parishasst@pilgrimlutheranri.org


 
 
Thank you to everyone who has donated to 
the Fall Festival kitchen!!! Donated items may 

be dropped off on Friday, November 22.   
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Pilgrim Lutheran Church 
1817 Warwick Avenue 

Warwick, RI  02889 
401-739-2937 

www.pilgrimlutheranri.org 

http://www.pilgrimlutheranri.org/

